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September 23, 2015

Tonya Robinson Strickland
Haigh, Byrd & Lambert, LLF
1007 Hay St

Fayetteville, NC 28305

Dear Ms. Strickland:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on September 17, 2015, the North Carolina Peer Review
Committee accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due
date for your next peer review is July 31, 2018. This is the date by which all review documents
should be completed and submitted to the administering entity.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey
its congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Mary C. Kelly

Peer Review Coordinator
mckelly@ncacpa.org

cc: James Anthony Sessoms

Firm Number: 10028208
Review Number: 373060

Letter ID: 1022890
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